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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

January 10, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 22-024; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Default Service Solicitation 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., I write to request an extension of the 

October 11, 2023, deadline for filing compliance tariff pages as established in Order No. 26,752 (Dec. 22, 

2022) (“Liberty shall file conforming tariff pages, incorporating the new energy service rates, all as 

approved herein, within 20 days of the date of this order”). 

The date that this 20-day period ends, January 11, 2023, is the same date that the Commission 

will conduct a hearing on the final piece of the default service rates at issue in this docket., that is, the 

large customer group rates for February 1 through April 30, 2023, for which Liberty did not receive 

qualifying bids prior to the initial December 22 hearing.  

By extending the deadline until after the Commission approves the above referenced rates for 

the large customer group, the Company will be able to make a single compliance filing in implement 

all the approved default service rates.  A single filing will be less confusing to customers and the public 

and more administratively efficient.   Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

 

Cc: Service List 


